
NEWSLETTER FROM REP. Delia J. Haak

DISTRICT 17

April 24, 2024

The Joint Budget Committee advanced SB77 on Wednesday. This bill outlines a temporary pay plan for

state employees.

Members were informed on Wednesday that the proposed Revenue Stabilization Act for the next fiscal year

will be made available in the coming days. The Revenue Stabilization Act (RSA) categorizes and prioritizes

state spending. It is typically one of the last items passed every session.

The Joint Budget Committee will meet on Thursday at 9 am. The House will reconvene at 11 am.
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